
Change from 50% Spring
Musical Choreographerto

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Musical . ,
Stoddard, 100%Spring Music
Marilyn Change Choreographer- $4,007.17 HSs SHG 6/30/17 Choreographer, 26 yrs.

Shared : :* .
Experience, paid in FULL in

June.

Sloihower, . Spring Musical Rescind from SpringKathy Rescind Producer $1,479.57 HSS SHAG 6/30/17 Musical Producer

nn9 Musical Rescind Spring Musical,
Garcia, Alexis Rescind ° $1,602.86 HSS Siii6 6/30/17 Asst. Choreographer,

Choreographer: Shared 0 yrs. Experience
Shared VIS. EXP ‘

Rescind Lighting Booth, 8
en Morgan, Rescind Lighting Booth $3,11943 HSN 9/16 6/3047 years exp., paid 1/2 Des.iane

& 1/2 June.
Grade Level

Hancack, Change stipend amount
. Change Leader- $1,859.00 TC 9/16 630/17Melissa Kindergarten fram $1620 to $1859,

F, Community Education

Resign from position of
Callea, Resign EDP Group DN 2477 277 EDP Group Leaderas ofNatalie Leader

a7?
Twum- EDP Hich Resign from position of
Barima, Resign School esistant CMS W816 =11/18416 EDP High School
Kwabana Assistant as of 11/18/16.
 

G. Emergent Hires
  none
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Typographical corrections were made.

Upon motion by Mr. Zhang, seconded by Mr. Zhong, and by unanimousvoicevoteofall
present, the November 22, 2016 Board of Education minutes were approved.

LIAISON REPORTS (None)

NEW BUSINESS (None)

PUBLIC COMMENT

 
Six people spoke on the following topics: reducing homework assignments; teachers being
observed and/or monitored; overabundanceofillegal school campaign signs; no homework night;

robotic teachers and student mentorships; support for other student programs; and, wishing
everyone Happy Holidays.

WWPEAPresident, Bruce Salmestrelli, noted that there is an official process for teacher
complaints.

Dr. Aderhold also noted that teachers must be certified in the area they teach. Dialogue and
exchange of views are on-going between building representatives, meetings at the building levels,
and Superintendent’s Supervisory Council meetings. Thereis a process to any conversation.

The Superintendent then spoke about the future impact of potential developments that are being

proposed or underway. He encourages community membersto attend the West Windsor Township
meeting on January 18”.
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Dr. Aderhold congratulated Charity Fues on her appointment as Director of Human Resources
beginning in March. Ms. Fues has been the humanresources’ assistant director for the past three
years,

Dr. Aderhold thanked Board Member Scott Powell for serving the district, students and community
these past three years.

He then wished everyone a Happy Holiday and a very Happy New Year.

Mr. Fleres also thanked Mr. Powell for being a vocal asset to the district and hoped he would
continue to be an active and interested communitycitizen.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Mr. Powell, seconded by Mr. Fleres. All Board
members that were present voted in favor of adjourning the meeting.

Ss aathe
Larry ShariokyBoard Secretary

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:57 p.m.

 

Prepared by:

KnCaden
Kathleen M. Bertram
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